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As you consider HB 2681, please know that it's fate will have a huge impact on the solar
industry in Oregon! If the tax credit for solar goes away, I anticipate our business dropping by
a minimum of 50-60%. I will have to lay off employees, and while I doubt it would
completely put me out of business, it will be a serious blow to our financial stability as a
company.

This tax credit has created thousands of jobs, allowed thousands of homes to lessen their
environmental footprint, and inched Oregon ever closer to its sustainable energy goals.

It would be a giant step backwards to let it expire now!
-- 
Seaira Safady
President
Alternative Energy Systems, Inc.
PO Box 1167
Talent, OR 97540
541-897-0650
www.AlternativeEnergyOregon.com
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